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Dear Heads of Research Units,
With a view to the two planned Coordinating Committee meetings, one of the fusion Cooperation Agreement India-Euratom and another one of the fusion Cooperation Agreement Korea-Euratom (both to be held early October 2010), we appended hereby two draft inventories of the ongoing (in some cases very recent) collaborative activities between the Fusion Associations and institutions from India and Korea respectively. 

In this regard, we kindly ask herewith for your assessment on the elements included in those inventories, so that we would appreciate your completion, corrections or insertions in tracked changes regime. 

In particular, we would be grateful if you can also indicate whether those collaborative activities are developed under a specific legal arrangement (e.g. MoU, contract, agreement, etc.). In this respect, provided there are legal texts for your bilateral activities concluded with persons or entities of India and Korea that you would not have sent to the EC, please do it in answering this e-mail following the provisions of Art.6.II (on scientific co-operation with Third States) and in conformity to Art.II.19 (annex on Intellectual Property) of the Contract of Association. 
Let me finally remind that when those ongoing or planned international collaborative activities are included in annual Work Programmes and Mobility Plans approved by the SC of the respective Associations, you may receive baseline support for the activities and they are eligible for mobility support.
We would appreciate to receive your feedback and material at your earliest convenience, hoping it would permit us to properly interact with Indian and Koreans. We look forward to receiving your response to be addressed to:
         for India:      Mr.Franza         Marco.Franza@ec.europa.eu
         for Korea:    Ms.Shishkova    Albena.Shishkova@ec.europa.eu
 
Thanks and best regards,
Alejandro Zurita
---------------------------------------------------------------------


	

	

	


